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AWOL 
Madison, WI – April 24, 2025 

The Dane County Sheriff’s Office is seeking the public’s assistance in locating a woman who 
has been reported absent without leave (AWOL) from the Jail Diversion Program. 

Valerie Czebotar, 45, was last seen on the 1300 block of East Dayton Street in Madison on the 
afternoon of Thursday, April 24. Czebotar is currently serving a sentence related to a fraud 
conviction. 

A warrant has been issued for her arrest. Anyone with information regarding her whereabouts is 
urged to contact the Dane County Communications Center at (608) 255-2345. 

       *UPDATE*

Valerie Czebotar was taken into custody by Dane County 
Sheriff's Office Jail Diversion Deputies this evening in the City 

of Madison and subsequently transported back to the Dane 
County Jail.




